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Comments: Do not log the Lost River. Not at all. And clear cutting has been shown to be especially degrading.

The forest, especially the one proposed to be logged, is not a commodity. There are places where selective cuts

are fine. This particular forest belongs to the citizens. As one citizen, familiar with logging in National Forests, I

know this proposed cut is just plain wrong. Don't do it. 


